
John Earl Harvey 

December 14, 1950 – February 11, 2021 

(From – Register Herald – April 24, 2021) 

Born December 14, 1950 at Hinton, WV he was the son of the late Walda H. and 

Sarah Burton Harvey. 

After graduating from Hinton High School in 1969, he enlisted in the US Navy and 

retired on April 1, 1999 after 30 years of service with the rank of Master Chief. 

Those left to cherish his memories are his wife, Shelia Brill Harvey; three brothers, 

Gene Harvey of Pensacola, FL, Terry Harvey of WV and Keith Harvey of Hinton, 

WV; two sisters, Gail Snider of Parkville, MD and Mary Sue Harvey of FL; 

nephew, David Harvey of Hinton, WV; niece, Kelly Harvey of Hinton, WV and a 

great niece, Kadence Chevelle; three step-children, Matt Colbert, Michelle 

Bowden and Alana Milstead; four step-grandchildren, Wyatt, Michael and twins, 

Jayson and Caitlyn; step great grandson, Jayce also survives. 

Per John’s request, his body was cremated, and his ashes will be scattered at sea at 

a later date. 

Trahan Family Funeral Home are in charge of arrangements. 


